
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LINCOLN POLICE DEPARTMENT 

FOR PUBLIC DISTRIBUTION 

ONGOING JEWELRY THEFTS 
The Lincoln Police Department is investigating ongoing jewelry thefts targeting senior citizens in the 
Sun City neighborhood. Between July 2023 and March 2024, multiple jewelry thefts have occurred in 
Lincoln, primarily in the Sun City community and nearby shopping centers. The suspects are 
described as a Middle Eastern male in his 40s, heavy set, tall, dark hair, wearing black-rimmed 
glasses, and a Middle Eastern female, between 30 to 40 years old, 5'2 to 5'5, wearing a hijab. 
Suspects approach victims in a vehicle, asking for directions. The male is the driver, and the female 
is the passenger. After asking for directions, the female suspect will approach the victims on foot, tell 
the victims it is her birthday, and have the victims try on costume jewelry in an attempt to steal the 
victims’ jewelry. The victims targeted are female and male adults in their late 60s and older. 

Date: 03-04-2024 

By JCarbajal 

Suspect vehicles: 

 Black SUV unknown plate 
 White 2022 Audi Q3 SUV CA plate: 8ZZM847 
 White 2022 Jeep Wrangler CA plate: 9AAK690 

 

Locations:  

 900 block of Sterling Pkwy 
 100 block of Sawmill Ln 
 600 block of Violet Ln 
 2000 block of Winding Way 
 1600 block of Sweet Juliet Ln 
 600 block of Gold Strike Ct 
 1700 block of Andover Ln 
 Graeagle Ln & Hawk Hill Ln 
 Raley’s-39 Lincoln Blvd 

 

IF YOU HAVE INFORMATION RELATED TO THESE CRIMES OR WITNESS SIMILAR ACTIVITY, 
PLEASE CALL THE LINCOLN POLICE DEPARTMENT AT 916-645-4040 

By: JCarbajal 

By JCarbajal 


